
Subject: platform dining article
From: Alison Becker <alison.becker@lacity.org>
Date: 01/23/2018 10:24 AM
To: Lorena Parker <lParker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: Nathan Holmes <nathan.holmes@lacity.org>

Hi Lorena, the CM saw the article in the paper about outdoor dining in DTSP.  Any
official updates on your end?  I thought the plan was to package a few things
together into one demonstration project?  Alison
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